
 
 Lincolnshire County Council 

Place Directorate 
Highways Services 
Minor Works & Traffic Team 
County Offices 
Newland 
Lincoln LN1 1YL 
 

Ref: NH/267 FAO Nina Hodson Tel: 01522 782070 
Date: 13th March 2023 Email: TRO@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

RE: A156 LINCOLN ROAD, FENTON - PROPOSED 30MPH SPEED LIMIT  

Lincolnshire County Council recently received a request to introduce a new 30mph speed limit on A156, 

Lincoln Road through Fenton. 

Investigations have shown that the location meets the requirements of the County Councils' speed limit 

criteria.  

The proposal is shown on the attached plan and I look forward to receiving any comments you may wish 

to make. If I do not receive a response by 10th April 2023 I will assume that you have no objections to the 

proposal. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

For Programme Leader Minor Works & Traffic 


